
BUDGET MEETING 
FEBRUARY 18, 2014 

 
 
PRESENT:  Carberry, Pendergast, Rylak, Shea, Smith, Sosidka, Mayor Kovach  

Also Present:  R. Phelan, K. Olsen 

 
The meeting began promptly at 6:00 p.m.  
 
CURRENT BUDGET 
Mayor Kovach explained to Council that the discussion tonight would address the current fund.  
Decreases in ratables were attributed to the Holiday Inn, $3,000,000 to the Moebus Tract which is now 
going back into farmland assessment and $1,200,000 from Centurylink, for utilities.  They claim to have 
lost customers in Clinton to other phone providers. 
 
Council went through the budget addressing each line items that had an increase.  A decision to increase 
the salt budget by $2,500  was agreed upon.  
 
Rich Phelan to provide information on the police vehicles so a new lease can be discussed at a later date.  
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m.  Next meeting scheduled for Thursday, March 13, 2014 at 6:00 p.m.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     _________________________________________ 
     Cecilia Covino, Town Clerk  
 


